
Baldwin Middle School Newsletter

Students in all grades are being welcomed back to technology
class for semester 2. We will be starting off the 2nd semester by:

● Configuring logins for Typing.com and
GoogleClassroom.

● Going over behavioral and academic
expectations for the classroom and distance learning.

● Starting our unit on Internet Safety and
Cyberbullying.



ATTENTION ATTENTION!!



with Mrs. Waters

5th-Link Exoplanet Exploration-We
suspect that every start has at least one
planet. So, can you imagine how many
planets must be in our solar system? Here
is a record of the planets Nasa has
confirmed.  We are investigating what it
takes for an exoplanet to support life as we
know it.  That means it is in the Goldilocks
Zone.

Social Studies Grades 5 & 6

Grade 5 students are continuing their
learning about the Revolutionary War.
Currently, we are with General George
Washington at Valley Forge.  Soon, the
Patriots will be marching south to take on
the British at Yorktown with their French

allies.

Grade 6 students are currently learning
about South America.  From the Amazon
Rainforest to the Andes Mountains,
South America has virtually every type of
climate and environment found on Earth.

https://exoplanets.nasa.gov/


Grade 5 Reading & Writing

In writing, students are learning how to research and use evidence to
Support their claims, practice and apply good grammar skills in their writing,

and participate in the February writing challenge!
In reading, we continue to work in small groups in reading stations practicing a
wide array of concepts weekly.

Simple strategies to help support your child at home with reading:
● Be flexible with bedtime and chores when your child is reading
● Play games like scrabble or Boggle
● Encourage your student to read to a younger sibling
● Visit the library

Student Book review by: Emma Croteau
When stars are scattered by Victoria Jamison
Genre- Graphic novel
“ I would recommend this book because it describes how
Refugees survive the madness in their lives. I really liked this
Book because it taught me there is always hope in the world.”

Grade 6 Reading and Writing

Grade 6 Writing Classes are working on Literary Essay and writing
claims. We have different short stories. “Stray,” “Everything will be
Okay,” and “ Thank You Ma'am.” Students will be able to write an essay
about a character, hopefully by the end of the term. . .
Grade 6 Reading classes are switching up again! New books - one
group has finished Among the Hidden and will be reading Number the
Stars. Another group has finished Number the Stars and will be reading
Survival books for the next three weeks. Another group will be finishing
Maniac Magee and moving to Among the Hidden. We are using
signposts  along the way to improve our understanding of what we read.



⅚  Math

Check Out the Library!

We have added
650 NEW books
to our shelves!!

📚📚📚📚📚📚📚📚📚
Many thanks to our

wonderful PTO,
the Canterbury Education Foundation,

and a generous member of our
Canterbury community for making it happen!

The library will now be open to students BEFORE SCHOOL!
Tuesdays and Thursdays at 7:30am • sign up with Mrs.

Sweeney





Grade 7 and 8 Social Studies
Mr. Durham

7th Grade: 7th graders are continuing our coverage of the continent of Africa.
To finish precolonial Africa, Students wrote a persuasive paper where they
argued against the concept of Africa as a “dark continent.” Currently, we are
using a variety of sources to learn about the Atlantic Slave Trade and
imperialism. We will investigate the Cape Coast Castle and the Belgian Congo
in detail.

8th Grade: 8th graders have been learning about America during
the first three presidential terms. In addition to some basic
background information on Washington, Adams, and Jefferson,
we have been focusing on the differences between Alexander
Hamilton and Thomas Jefferson’s visions for the new country.

Español - 7 & 8

7th grade: We just began a new unit on the 1st of the month titled “Yo soy yo” (I am me) where we will
learn adjectives, activities, and some verbs. We have 3 “I can” statements as our goal in this unit, they
are:

a) I can discuss my personal interests, daily activities and emotions
b) I can describe my appearance and personality
c) I can explore the lives of Hispanic teenagers and compare and contrast with my own.

8th grade: We just began a new unit on the 1st of the month titled “Mi estilo individual” (My personal
style) where we will learn adjectives, clothing style, clothing vocab, and verbs. This clothing vocabulary
will help us navigate a lot of grammar points. This is a unit that is heavy on grammar. Like the 7th
grade, the 8th grade also has “I can” statements to reach for this unit, and they are:

a) I can describe and discuss my personal clothing style
a) I can communicate in a store setting
b) I can compare and contrast my style with clothing from the Hispanic world.



Reading / Writing - 8th Grade

Reading / Writing - 7th Grade

Seventh graders finished the Informational Writing Unit by creating fabulous
step-by-step How To Presentations for their classmates. We learned how to: draw trees, play
a variety of sports, take a photograph, use Picsart, create Google slides, animate, find a lost
phone, get homework done, cheer, whittle, paint and finger paint, take care of plants, show
beef cattle, drive stick-shift, camp, be persuasive, make friends, and bake many types of
delicious meals, snacks, and drinks. In the above photo, students who just learned how to
make a paper airplane are about to test their skills. (Congratulations, Max!)

In Reading, students just started small group Book Clubs. After identifying themes in
their books, students will work together to use textual evidence to create Theme presentations
for the class.



Eighth graders are beginning a new Second Step Unit:
Thoughts, Emotions, and Decisions

The goals of this unit include students being able to:

● Recognize when they are feeling stressed or anxious
● Recognize that some stressors can provide positive challenges

and opportunities for growth
● Apply stress-management strategies to cope with their stress

Guardians, please talk to your student about the differences between
stress and anxiety. Talk about their strategies for dealing with stress, and
share some of your own strategies.

Mrs. Zuckerman’s Rectangle

Students and parents should continue to work on High School registration. This may look different depending
on the school your students chose to attend next year.

High Schools that required an application are beginning or will shortly begin to send out decision letters.
Feel free to reach out to me with any questions to dzuckerman@canterburypublicschools.org

We are continuing our Student Success Planning through Developmental Guidance lessons this
month with all grades!

As the second trimester winds down, now is a great time to make sure you are logging into the parent portal on
Powerschool. This tool allows you to keep a real-time view of your student(s)’ grades, ensuring that they are
caught up on their assignments and heading in the right academic direction. What some parents don’t know is
that, while the portal shows each classroom grade, it also can give you an assignment by assignment view of
how your child is doing and what they need to do to ensure they are knocking it out of the park come report
card time. If you need assistance getting logged into Powerschool parent portal, please reach out to Mrs. Jill
Smith by calling the school at 860-546-9421 or by emailing at jsmith@canterburypublicschools.org. I will also be
launching a parent portal webinar/video recording by the end of February, to assist you with getting logged in
and ensuring you are able to stay connected with your student(s)’ grades.

Finally, remember that February has a winter break in the middle of the month. Students will be off from Friday
February 18th through Tuesday February 22, for the winter break. Students will return to school on Wednesday
February 23. Grades will close that Friday, February 25 and report cards will come home on Friday March 4.

Let’s enjoy the rest of our winter, stay safe, and let us know how we can help you to support your children!

mailto:jsmith@canterburypublicschools.org



